
 

   
 

 
 

12th July 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention: Kate Bryant 

  

In response to your letter with recommendations from Coroner McGregor, 

NATA has corresponded with NPAAC who are responsible for developing and 

maintaining accreditation standards for Australian pathology laboratories.  

  

We have brought the recommendation regarding reference intervals to 

NPAAC’s attention and requested its consideration as part of the upcoming 

review of NPAAC Requirements for point of care testing (Second Edition 

2021) due in 2024. 

  

NPAAC themselves are best placed to determine how they will respond to the 

coroner. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Tony Vandenberg 
General Manager, Compliance and Governance 


